DUSSINDALE
PRIMARY SCHOOL

Year 4 Summer 1 Newsletter
April 2024

k 4l

We hope you all had a lovely and restful Easter break. This term we will be
going on a residential trip to Eaton Vale - very exciting! We are also going to
be studying lots of exciting things! In Science we will be learning about food
chains, food webs and how environments can change and threaten living
things. In geography we will be learning about the South American country of
Chile and comparing the country with Britain. Our Literacy will focus upon
‘finding tales’ and our mathematics will cover decimals, shape and time. Design
and technology will explore structures and buildings. Our RE topic is 'How do
we make moral decisions?' In our PE lessons we will be learning how to play
rounders and honing the associated throwing and catching skills. Our PSHE
lessons (Jigsaw) will cover relationships.

Useful In tioh

e PE is on Monday and Tuesday for this half term.
®  As the weather improves (we hope) remember to put on that suncream and bring in
a hat.

Homework and Expectations Multiplication Tables Check

- Children will be expected to read for 10 As we draw closer to June we encourage you

mrnufzs a du}f - preferubly 1-,0 an aduH‘l to pr"ﬂCfICE 'fﬂl.lr‘ TiI'I'IES TﬂbiES as H."ll.lCh as
possible: all eligible year 4 pupils will take the

- They should also be practising their times MTC between Monday 3 June and Friday 14
tables for 10 minutes a day, using Times June 2023.
Tables Rockstars.

Use the following website to help you:
- Spelling frame should be used once a week https://www timestables.co.uk/multiplication-
fo practise and then test key Year 4 tables-check/

spellings.

- There are some optional homework P ———
activities that will further your child's

understanding of what they are learning at

school, each of which will earn you a Dojo

point. Please sign the completed homework

sheet to confirm it has been done.

If you have any queries or questions, please feel free to contact us via Class Dojo or the
school office email.




